
 

 

 

SUMMARY 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Gary D. Greer 

  City Manager 

 

DATE:  October 6, 2014 

 

SUBJECT: Citizen concerns and potential solutions relating to the LBJ expansion project.  

 

 

Michael and Vickie Harrison reside at 3706 Ridgeoak Way, which backs up to LBJ, just east 

of Marsh Lane.  For several years the Harrison’s have spoken to Council, TxDOT and related 

project affiliates regarding their concerns relating to the LBJ expansion project.  Recently, 

City Administration was asked to meet with the Harrison’s and get a list of their specific 

concerns, determine what it would take to remedy the situation, and provide cost estimates 

for each.   

 

On September 25, 2014, City Administration, along with Mayor Phelps, met with the 

Harrison’s to certify their list of concerns, review the suggested solutions and related 

funding.   The estimated cost to address the concerns totals $65,000 and would be funded 

from the street maintenance budget, which has approximately $900,000.  If approved, this 

would reduce the amount of funds available for concrete repairs by approximately $65,000.  

 

POSSIBLE COUNCIL ACTIONS: 

1) I move to approve the outlined solutions and related funding.  

2) I move to approve the outlined solutions and related funding, with modifications. 

3) I move to table the issue for further study or take no action. 


